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We are looking forward to a busy summer at Mediation Herts and hope that you will be able to join us for the events 
below: 
 

1st July 7-9pm – Improv Training  
If you would like to attend to hone your spontaneity and creative thinking in difficult situations, but have yet to confirm your 
place, please email Della on della@mediationherts.org.uk 
 

4th July 5-8pm – Summer Social Event 
Following the invitations sent earlier this month, we really hope to see you at what we would like to become an annual event.  
An opportunity to meet with your fellow mediators for a social gathering and hopefully on a sunny day!  We recognise that 
some people will be coming straight from work so please just arrive when you can.   
If you haven’t confirmed but wish to attend, please contact Della and don’t forget to advise any dietary requirements. 
della@mediationherts.org.uk  
 

31st July – Family Mediation Training  
We are delighted to be able to offer a full days training in St Albans run by accredited family mediator and trainer Macarena 
Mata to explore the complexities of family disputes.  
We have already had a good response to this training and are keen to accommodate all who wish to benefit.  If you would 
like to attend but have yet to confirm, please make sure that Della has you on the list and that you have let us know any 
dietary requirements.  della@mediationherts.org.uk 
 

25th September - 6-8pm Mediation Herts AGM 
This year we have booked the St Albans Courthouse and Museum for our AGM.  A lovely venue and a chance to hear about 
all the exciting developments at Mediation Herts as well as contribute to discussions about our future plans.   
The meeting will follow a reception buffet and your attendance at this event would be much appreciated. Invitations will be 
sent out in July.   
 

Trustees for Hertsmere CAB 
Hertsmere CAB are looking for new Trustees,  The current Chair is our longstanding volunteer mediator volunteer Arran 
Ekeles, It is necessary to be resident in Hertsmere,  but if you are eligible and interested please contact Arran on 
arran.ekeles@gmail.com  
 

University of Hertfordshire – Accredited Mediation Training 
Mediation Herts are involved in the delivery of accredited mediation training to students at the University of Herts Law 
School.  We are looking for volunteers to attend the University on the 12th June to be participants in role plays.  If you may be 
able to help please contact Macarena Mata at crea.resolution@gmail.com 
 
Best wishes for a very happy summer, Victoria, CEO, Mediation Hertfordshire.    
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